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September 12, 2022 

Michael Halford 
County Manager 
Guilford County Government 
301 West Market Street 
Greensboro, NC 27401 

NORIB CAROLINA'S lNTERNATIONALCrnr"' 

Subj: Guilford County Commissioner Resolution of Support for City of High Point Grant Application 

Dear Mr. Halford, 

The City of High Point is applying for a grant from the North Carolina Local Assistance Stormwater 
Infrastructure Investment Fund in a shared effort with the Southwest Renewal Foundation. 

To provide as strong an application as possible and to potentially increase the amount of any possible 
grant award, the City of High Point would like to request the Guilford County Board of Commissioners 
consider passing a resolution in support of the City's application. A draft resolution is attached for 
consideration. 

There is no financial obligation to the County and this resolution simply shows support for the 
application and the project's intended purpose. In order to meet the grant application deadline, the 
resolution would need to be heard at the upcoming County Commissioner's meeting on September 
15th. Mayor Pro Tern Monica Peters and Assistant City Manager Damon Dequenne will be present to 
answer any questions should the item be added to the agenda. 

We appreciate your consideration and continued partnership. As always, please don't hesitate to 
r each out with any questions or concerns. 

J~dse¥~~J 
Tasha Logan Ford 
City Manager 
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